
The Association of Plastic Recyclers (APR) is pleased to recognize
Clysar, LLC for meeting the highest criteria for recyclability 
according to the APR Design® Guide for their EV-HPG Shrink Film.

Design for recyclability leads to less waste, more efficient use of 
limited natural resources, and increased supply of high-quality post-
consumer recycled content.

This recognition was achieved through the Preferred Design path. 
Please see Recognition Letter for full product details and 
specifications.

Steve Alexander
President and CEO of APR
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